
Notice of Public Hearing 
 
The Elbert County Board of Commissioners will conduct a public hearing on Monday, February 
10, 2025 at 5:15p.m.to consider the ratification of a moratorium on the acceptance of any 
applications related to the construction of new commercial poultry houses within Elbert County 
for 180 days that was set during the January 24, 2025 Board of Commissioners called meeting. 
The location of the public hearing will be in the court room at the Elbert County Government 
Complex, located at 45 Forest Ave. Elberton, GA 30635. 


